August 27, 2014

Dear editors, 

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to revise my article submission. The reader’s response was very helpful, and I have responded to all of his/her concerns. 

First, I have foregrounded the significance of Harvey’s concept of “accumulation by dispossession” within my paper’s conceptual framework. The reader commented that the earlier draft drops Harvey in the early pages; this is no longer the case.

Second, I have drawn on the reader’s recommendations—Guha’s and O’Brien’s essays—in order to flesh out some of the problems underlying both network aesthetics and an ecological discourse premised on the logic of the interconnectedness of all things. The inclusion of these sources has allowed me to provide better evidence for my overall claim.  

Third, I have also followed the suggestion to bring a comparison with Roy’s The God of Small Things into the body of my paper. 

Finally, I’ve changed my original title—in order to better reflect the paper’s argument in its current form. 

Thank you.

